
Dear Parents/Guardians

Last year, the Singapore Examination and Assessment Board (SEAB) shared that the 2023 GCE N- and O-Level Oral
Examinations would be streamlined to nine half days and three full days.  Schools could convert the three full days (25
– 27 July) to Home-Based Learning (HBL).  This was reflected in our school calendar.

As the system enhancements for the conduct of the new full-day GCE oral examination will not be in time for 2023,
SEAB, in consultation with MOE, has decided to reschedule the implementation of the full-day oral examination to
2024.  With this, the 3-day HBL will only be required from 2024.

The revised 2023 GCE N- and O-Level Oral Examination Schedule is as follows:
·  GCE O-level
o   MTL B Oral Examinations: 6 Jul
o   MTL Oral Examinations: 7 – 17 Jul
o   EL Oral Examination: 25 Jul – 3 Aug
o   HMTL Oral Examination: 28 Jul – 3 Aug
 
·  GCE N-level
o   EL Oral Examinations: 11 – 17 Jul
o   MTL Oral Examinations: 25 – 27 Jul
 
I am pleased to inform you that these changes, together with dates for our S1 Public Speaking Workshop and S2 NPCC
Adventure Training Camp, have been included in our 2023 School Calendar [updated 30 January 2023].  You may wish
to view the updated copy of the school calendar at our school website. Thank you

Best regards
Ms Chan Wan Siong
Principal


